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16 June 2021 
 
 
OUR Memorandum No. MVPLO 2021-05 
 
 
To:               College Secretaries and Heads of Units 
 
 
 
 
From:           MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, PhD 
                       University Registrar 
 
 
Subject:       REITERATION ON PREREQUISITES FOR ENROLLMENT IN MATH 21  
 
   
This is to reiterate the following prerequisites for enrollment in Math 21 as approved by the UPD 
University Council (UPD UC) at its 158th meeting on 20 July 2020: 
 
“All students required to take Math 21 must have passed any of the following: (1) High School Basic 
Calculus from the STEM or equivalent strand of K-12; (2) the Validation Examination for Math 20 
(Precalculus: Functions and their Graphs) administered by the UP Diliman Institute of Mathematics; 
or (3) Math 20 as a non-credit course.” 
 
 
 
Thank you very much. 
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